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Mr. Chairman,  

In accordance with the Constitution, the President of Malta dissolved the House of 
Representatives from 7 January 2013 and declared that Parliamentary Elections will be 
held in Malta on Saturday, 9 March 2013.   

In line with our OSCE commitments, the Permanent Mission of Malta to the OSCE 
reiterates an invitation circulated on 8 January 2013, to the Office for Democratic 
Institutions and Human Rights, to the OSCE Parliamentary Assembly, and to all OSCE 
participating States, to observe these elections.  

Thank-you Mr. Chairman.  
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